

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear both,

I am writing on behalf of the College Francais Billingue de Londre ('CFBL') parents community.

We were alerted by one parent that SEGRO had submitted a modified planning application(2020/5913/P) which consultation will end on 13 September.

We believe that this will still result in increased traffic in the local vicinity of the school, resulting in increased air and noise pollution, lack of space on pavements, risk of collusion with children walking/cycling to school and worsening Camden's environmental footprint.

We already experienced the impact on our children and parents school run when a student accommodation (Stay. House) was built on Holmes Road recently, which is now housing Gorrilla premises.

The effect will undoubtedly be worse on pregnant women and young children and disabled people.

We hope that Camden Council will hear the CFBL community's concerns and reject SEGRO's application.

Kind Regards



Authorised by the Prudential Regulation Authority (PRA) and regulated by the Financial Conduct Authority and the PRA

Gulf International Bank (UK) Limited and Gulf International Bank BSC London Branch (collectively "GIB") are authorised in the United Kingdom by the Prudential Regulation Authority, regulated by the Financial Conduct Authority and Prudential Regulation Authority, and in the United States of America by The Office of the Comptroller of the Currency. The registered address of GIB in the United Kingdom is First Floor, One Curzon Street, London, WIJ 5HD: Telephone +44 (0) 20 7259 3456 and in the United States of America is 330 Madison Avenue, 37th Floor, New York, NY 10017: Tel +1 (212) 922 2300. This e-mail and any attachment are for the intended recipient only and may contain confidential or privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any use, dissemination or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. Please contact the sender immediately and completely delete it, and any attachments, from your systems. Do not copy it, forward it or inform any other person of its contents, nor take any action in reliance on its content. If you send GIB messages by e-mail, we take this as your authorisation to correspond with you by e-mail, however, we reserve the right not to execute orders and instructions transmitted by e-mail at any time and without further explanation. Any views or opinions presented are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of GIB or any organisation it may represent. E-mail transmission cannot be guaranteed to be secure or error-free as information could be intercepted, amended, corrupted, lost, destroyed, or contain viruses. Internet communications may not be secure and therefore GIB does not accept legal responsibility or liability for any errors or omissions in the content of this message which may arise as a result of its e-mail transmission. Please note that all e-mail communications to and from GIB may be monitored. Virus checking is the responsibility of the recipient. This communication is for informational purpose